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To the all Phd Depatments of the Romanian Academy – (SCOSAAR)  

 To all Directors 

 

    

             In accordance with the legal provisions regarding the organization of the doctorate within the 

Romanian Academy and pursuant to the SCOSAAR Regulation, approved by the Presidium of the 

Romanian Academy, available on its website, we give you the following clarifications regarding the 

organization and conduct of admission to the doctorate in the academic year 2023- 2024. 

 

1. The doctoral admission colloquium is organized only in the research institutes habilitaded 

(I.C.A) to organize doctorates in the academic system and only for the doctoral supervisors who have 

chosen to conduct doctorates only in the academic research system and who have been approved for 

places of admission, by the Presidium of the Romanian Academy decision. 

2.  The bibliography related to the colloquium will be available to candidates on the I.C.A. 

website and SCOSAAR. 

3. Registration for the admission interview will take place between September 18 and 29, 2023 at 

the I.C.A. 

4. The doctoral admission colloquium will take place between October 02 and 06, 2023 in 

accordance with the provisions of the SCOSAAR Regulation approved in the Presidium of the 

Romanian Academy meeting. The results will be announced on October 09, 2023. 

5. Considering the fact that the processing of personal data is subject to compliance with the 

principles provided by art. 5 of Regulation (EU) 2016/679 on the protection of individuals with regard 

to the processing of personal data and on the free movement of such data and on the repeal of 

Directive 95/46/EC (General Data Protection Regulation) - GDPR, we recommend to consider 

analyzing the possibility of displaying the results of the admission contests organized by your 

institution with the anonymization of the candidate's first and last name. In the event that you will take 

this measure, the persons concerned (candidates) must be informed about it. 

6. The results of the doctoral admission competition, together with the current status of the 

doctoral students in the records, will be sent to the School of Advanced Studies of the Romanian 

Academy, by each I.C.A., within three days from the date of posting the results. 

7. The School of Advanced Studies of the Romanian Academy will submit to the approval of the 

SCOSAAR Scientific Council and the Presidium of the Romanian Academy the lists of new doctoral 

students admitted through the competition and based on the approval obtained, they will be enrolled 

on November 1, 2023. 
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